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   As lockdown begins to lift, life is starting to open up new 
possibilities again. Yet for many being in lockdown is still 
necessary and the uncertainly of what to do for the best is very 
unsettling. 

   I do hope that however lockdown has been and is continuing 
to be for you, that you are finding the weekly emailed services 
an encouragement and that you still feel part of the church 
family at St Michaelôs. My prayer is that for each of you your 
journey of faith through these difficult times will have been one 
of seeing Godôs provision, Godôs love for you and enabling you 
to dig deep into His bountiful blessings and hope. 

   The life and ministry of the parish has continued but in a quite 
different way, which at times has been challenging.  One big 
challenge that we now face as a parish is the matter of finance 
and the loss of income due to the fact we are not physically meeting together week by week. As 
you can imagine this has had a massive effect on our balance sheet together with the loss of 
income from all our planned social events. 

   So far we have missed a talk, the Art weekend and a strawberry tea, all which we would have    
expected to raise within the region Ã1500. In effect we are running at around a Ã2000 loss over 
the 4 months of lockdown and with more social events looking uncertain I felt it necessary to 
bring this to your attention. Thank you to those who have already been in touch with regards to 
this concern. 

    Many of you already kindly commit to St Michaelôs by regular standing order, for which we are 
so grateful.  For those who have regularly put their gifts over these last months to one side 
we wondered if it would be possible for you to send a cheque for the amount 
collected?  Cheques can be made payable to St Michaelôs Church, Shotwick 

   Ideally, we would like encourage those of you with online banking to use that facility for making 
a payment to support the church and the following details can be used: 

   I am acutely aware that there is uncertainty and job insecurity and for some this may be an 
inappropriate request as you may have had to step in to support family or friends.  However, I 
trust you will understand that we felt this is something we needed to draw to the attention of the 
whole church family. If you have any questions regarding the finance please do not hesitate to 
get in touch with either Caroline our Treasurer or myself 

   Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
 
Cathy 

A message from Cathy 

   Bank National Westminster Bank Plc 

   Account name: St Michaels Church, Shotwick 

   Sort Code:  54-30-23 

   Account Number:  01406426 

   Use your own name as the reference for the payment. 


